These are the minutes from the March 22, 2016 meeting of the Hanover Board of Health. Present were Mrs.
Lynn White — Chair, Mrs. Robin McLaughlin — Board Member, Mr. Richard Farwell- Board Member, Mrs.
Kimberly Dixon — Assistant Health Agent and Mrs. Joanne O’Connor — Administrative Assistant. Other
attendees: Stephen B. Nelson.

Having a quorum, Mrs. White called the meeting to order at 6:02 p.m.

Meeting Business:

Mr, Farwell moved to approve the meeting minutes from February 23, 2016 as written, Mrs. White seconded.
Mrs. McLaughlin moved to approve the March 8, 2016 meeting minutes as written, Mrs. White seconded.
The following 2 events were reminded of:

Rabies Clinic on April 2, 2016 from 9 a.m. until noon at Hanover Town Hall

D.E.A. (drug take back initiative) April 30, 2016 from 10 a.m. until 1 p.m. at Hanover Senior Center

Plans:

34 Country Road — McGlone Enterprises, Inc. - plans dated 03/03/16 were approved as submitted.

404 Whiting Street — Clearwater Recovery - Mr. Stephen Nelson (R.S.) representing 404 Whiting Street. One
additional perc test was done in field, no deed restriction requlred Plarfs daBAT ERECIESED 6 for 5 bedroom
dwelling were approved as submitted. 45/5’// 6

« HAVE READ -

Permits and Licenses signed by the Board.

pres

AR ae
Mrs. McLaughlin moved to adjourn, Mr, Farwell seconded, so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m.




